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LieuteI~ant Commander MIWdh 

23_October 1998 

4306 

Dear Lieutenant Commander F-arChing 

I am writing fux~ther to my !elter of 6~October 1998 asit now seems un[ikeiy tl~at the 
investigation into your complaint wilt be completed within the twenty day period. 

I apologise for this, but assure you I will write to you again just as soon as I am in a posi-tion 
to do so. 

Yours sincerely 

Max Millett 
Chief Executive 


